
Entering Red Carpet: 

•	 All seniors should enter the high school 
campus via Devonwood Drive, passing the 
Westminster parking lot.  

•	 If you are driving your own vehicle - park in 
a student parking space and walk to the 
beginning of the red carpet.

•	 If you are riding in a Limousine/Bus - enter 
the Theatre parking lot entrance. The vehicle 
will remain in this location. (blue arrow) 

 Departing the Red Carpet:

•	 Limousines/Buses: Meet your vehicle in 
the theater parking lot. Exit campus using 
Panther Pass to McLaughlin Run Road. 

•	 Car Riders: Return to your vehicle and leave 
campus via Truxton Drive or Westminster 
Church exits.

Red Carpet 
4:15-4:45 p.m. | June 2, 2026

All seniors are required to attend the Red Carpet on the USCHS campus prior to Prom.  
Prom tickets will be distributed at the time of the Red Carpet.

The McLaughlin 
Run Road entrance 
will be closed to all 
traffic beginning at 
4 p.m. through the 
duration of the event.


